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HEISSLER - Pete and Lee-
Ann (nee Caldwell) are thrilled to
announce the safe arrival of their
daughter Erika Suzanne on Mon-
day, March 22, 1993 at 10:25
p.m. weighing 7 Ibs. 11 1/2 ozs.
First grandchild for Barry and
Betty Caldwell of Terra Cotta.
First granddaughter for Karlheinz
and Sigrid Heissler of George-
town. First great grandchild for
Eric and Doris Clarke of George-
town, and George and Helen
Caldwell of Brampton. First great
granddaughter for Ruth Walker of
Brampton. Excited Aunts and
Uncles are Sylvia and Andy Mur-
phy, and Peggy-Sue Caldwell.
Special thanks to Dr. Cawkwell,
Dr. Kumar, and the'OB staff of
GDMH. Special thanks to my
husband Pete for being a great
coach all the way through.

MCPHAIL - John and Cather-
ine are thrilled to announce the
safe and early arrival of their first
child, Neil Gordon on March
26,1993, weighing 6 Ibs, 15 0zs.
at Georgetown and District
Memorial Hospital. Proud first
time grandparents are Lorne and
Kathy Macleod, fourth time, but
first grandson for James & Mari-
on McPhail all of Georgetown.
Great Grandma's are Catherine
MaclLeod, Effie Glover and Mar-
jorie McPhail. Special thanks to
Dr. Kumar and Nurses Carol
Anne & Laurie. Thanks to all the
OB nurses for their care.

BOONE: Rob and Claire are
thrilled to announce the safe
arrival of their son, Sean Robert
Paul, who was born at 5:55 pm
on March 20th, 1993, weighing 4
pounds 10 ounces. Proud grand-
parents are Paul Boone and Mar-
leen Simon of Georgetown and
Fernand and Marie Perron of
Georgetown. A little brother for
Randy. Special thanks to Dr.
Valerie Kumar and the OB staff at
Georgetown District Memorial
Hospital.
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LAFRAMBOISE -- David and
Janice (Inglis) are thrilled to
announce the birth of their
daughter, Rachel Courtney,

weighing 7 Ibs., 1 0z. Born on-

March 7, 1993 at Credit Valley
Hospital, Mississauga. Proud
grandparents are Mrs. K. Lafram-
boise of Georgetown and Marion
and Gordon Inglis of Limehouse.

LATON -- Dave and Margie
are pleased to announce the safe
arrival of their daughter, Jessica
Marie, on Friday, March 19, 1993
at the Georgetown and District
Memorial Hospital at 9:02 a.m.,
weighing 7 Ibs., 13 o0zs. A little
sister for Katie and Adam.

MacPHERSON (Wash-
bourne) -- Friday March 19,
1993.

Born to Dana and Sylvie
today

Their own little princess has
come to stay,

They've given her the name of
Nicole Lynn

While Mommy's delighted,
Daddy's in a spin.

Precious little one, sweetness
and light

Skin so soft and eyes so
bright.

Her mouth is a bow on her
sweet and face

She's born to a life of gentle-
ness and grace.

Twinkle, twinkle, shining stars
above

She's filled our hearts with
warmth and love.

Warm and cuddly, soft and
pink

She's now our own
“Touch of Mink".

Big brother D.J. is anticipating

Everyone else is patiently
waiting,

With joy and delight and may
God bless

Our own little bundle of happi-
ness,

Niki weighs 9 Ibs., 8 1/2 o0zs.
and is 21 1/4 inches in length.
Proud grandparents are Walter
and Lynda MacPherson and Ivor
Washbourne. Happy Birthday,
Papa Walter. Great grandmother
Helena Morris of Toronto wel-
comes with love her 5th great
grandchild. Aunts, uncles and
cousins are waiting in the wings
to spoil her. If they can get her
away from Daddy, that is. To Dr.'s
Kumar and Darling, the surgical
team and OB staff at Georgetown
and District Memorial Hospital,
our most gracious thanks for a
safe delivery.
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MADARASZ -- Gabor and
Kathy thank God for the safe
arrival of their daughter, Rebecca
Lynn Marie, born on March 11,
1993 weighing 9 Ibs., 5 o0zs. Very
excited siblings are Virginia,
Nathan and Kristin. A very spe-
cial thank-you to Chris and
Dianne for all of their love and
support, and to all the nurses of
Georgetown and District Memori-
al Hospital for making this experi-
ence extra speical for sister Vir-
ginia. Thanks to Dr. Cawkwell
and nurse Terry for working so
closely with us.

McNABB -- Ken and Marie
(Hartley) are pleased to
announce the birth of their son,
Colin Hartley, weighing 7 Ibs., 14
ozs. at Georgetown and District
Memorial Hospital, March 29,
1993. Grandson for Mary Hartley
of Woodstock and John and
Doris McNabb of Milton. Thanks
to Dr. Trant and the OB staff.

OSBORN -- Todd and Laura
(nee Sikkema) are happy to
announce the early arrival of
Kameron Bruce, a little brother
for Kyle and Katrina, on March
17, 1993 weighing 5 Ibs., 3 0zs.
Proud grandparents are Deanne
Osborn and Roelie and Ben-
Sikkema.

PORTY -- Paul and Kim (nee
Jupp) are delighted to announce
the safe arrival of their first child,
Jonathan Paul, born March 28,
1993 weighing 8 Ibs., 7 0zs. at
11:11 p.m. Special thanks to Dr.
Suppal, Dr. Hunter and the OB
staff at Milton District Hospital.

ROULET -- Nigel and Kathy
are delighted to announce the
birth of Andrea Caitlin on March
17, 1993 in Georgetown. A sister
for Meagan and granddaughter
for Mr. and Mrs. Roger Roulet of
Belleville. Special thanks to Dr.
M. Cawkwell and all the OB staff.

WHITE - It's a boy! Mike and
Janet are pleased to announce
the birth of their first child, Tyler
Michael, on March 17, 1993 at
4:23 a.m. weighing 6 Ibs. 11 ozs.
First grandchild of Theresa
Wiederer and Leornard White of
Toronto. Great grandchild of Mr.

and Mrs. Franzwa, and Mrs.
Hale. A special thank-you to Dr.

Kumar, Dr. Trant, and Dr. Fur-

ness, and staff at Georgetown
and District Memorial Hospital.
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SCHALJO -- Kenny and
Vincy are thrilled to announce the
safe arrival of their baby sister.
Emily Patricia Kinn Schaljo, born
at 4:34 p.m. March 29, 1993.
Emily weighed in at a healthy 8
Ibs., 12 ozs. She, dad John and
mom Gerri are all doing fine.
Proud grandparents are Mr. &
Mrs. Thomas Bryce of
Thamesville and Mrs. Joseephine
Schaljo of Windsor. Great grand-
mother Adele Schaljo (nee Kinn),
of Cincinnati, is ecstatic. Thanks
to Dr.'s V. Kumar and C. Darling
and to the OB staff at George-

town and District Memorial Hos-
pital.

TAYLOR -- Marty and Sherry
are pleased to announce the birth
of their son, Jordan William Imber
Taylor, on March 7, 1993, weigh-
ing 7 Ibs. 7 ozs. Proud brother &
sisters are Dirk, Jamie Ann and
Jonnie Aylse. Special thanks to
Dr. Trant, Julie and the OB staff
at G.D.M.H.

WALDIE -- Introducing our lit-
tle princess, Sarah Danielle, born
March 12, 1993, weighing 6 Ibs.
10 ozs. A little sister for T.J.
Thrilled parents are Vera and
Duncan. Grandparents Ted and
Fia Vanitem and Joan Waldie all
of Acton. Many thanks to Drs.
Kumar, Bourns and the fine staff
at Georgetown and District
Memorial Hospital and extra spe-
cial thanks to Pat.

WINTJES -- Jasper and Trudi
thank God for the safe arrival of

their second son, Jacob
Johannes Albert Marinus, born
ion March 25, 1993 weighing 8
Ibs. 15 1/2 ozs. at the Credit Val-

ley Hospital at 1:50 p.m. A little
brother for Dillon.
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GRANT- Frank and
Corinne(Woolridge) are delighted
to announce the safe arrival of
their son, Stephen Frederick, born
March 23,1993, at 2:22 p.m.
weighing 8 Ibs, 4 ozs. A special
baby brother for Joshua, Frank Jr.,
Joni and Lori. Proud grandparents
are Bertha Woolridge of Botwood,
Nfld.,and Josephine and Sidney
Foskett of Winnipeg, Manitoba.
Special thanks to.Dr. Brix & Dr.
Clerk and the wonderful OB staff
at the Guelph General Hospital.
Welcome to lullabyes, iaughter
and fun,Welcome to life, filled with
love, little one.

MacDONALD - Steve and
Linda welcome with love, the
birth of their second child,
Michael Steven, on March 24,
1993 at 4:06 p.m. weighing 8 Ibs.
13 0zs. A baby brother for Bren-
dan. Fourth grandson for Lee

and Dan MacDonald, and second
grandson for John and Margaret
McAlister. A very special thank-
you to friends and family, and
especially to Dr. Tamari and the
nursing staff at Credit Valley Hos-
pital.

MOST WANTED LIST - John
James Cameron
MacDonald,AKA Baby Face,
made a hasty 20 minute escape
from solitary confinement, March
8, 1993. He is described as 2'3"
tall and weighs 9 Ibs., 12 ozs.
Last seen in the vicinity of
Georgetown and District Memori-
al Hospital. He may be in the
company of his parents, John &
Sue, big sisters, Shannon & Birit-
tany, and grandparents John &
Janetta MacDonald and John
and Hazel Kerins, all of George-
town. Residents are asked to be
on the lookout for this culprit,
charged with disrupting the
peace and disorderly conduct.
"Although a master of disguise,
his height is a sure give away,"
said Valerie Kumar, M.D., aiso
alleged to have aided in his
escape.

Ages 2-6

Orff Schulwerk
Ages 6-12

HARRY - Jim and Heather
are pleased to announce the
arrival of their first child, Kevin
James, weighing 8 Ibs. 6 0zs. on
March 20, 1993 at Georgetown
and District Memorial Hospital.
Proud grandparents are George
and Helen Reid of Georgetown,
and Ed and Betty Harry of
Balderson. Special thanks to the
nursing staff, and extra special
thanks to Dr. Ashenhurst.

April
1993

JACKSON - Don and Linda
are tickled "Pink" to announce the
arrival of their new daughter,.
Chelsea Leigh, born April
18,1993 at 11:19 p.m. weighing 7
Ibs, 11 ozs. A surprise for her
brother Tyler, a relief for Dad who
made it with only 49 minutes to
spare, and a thrill for the rest of
the family who all wanted a girl
this time. Many thanks to Dr.
Leone and the Credit Valley Hos-
pital Staff.

ARCHER -- Dave and Luann
are thrilled to announce the long
awaited arrival of their daughter,
Jenny Nicole, born April 6, 1993
at 5:52 a.m., 7 Ibs. 14 ozs. A sis-
ter for Jesse.

BAKER - Debbie (nee Shore)
and Steve Baker are thrilled to
announce the birth of Carolyn
Joan Baker, a beautiful little sister
for Christopher. Carolyn Joan
was born Tuesday, April 27th,
1993 at 6:25 a.m. and weighed 6
Ibs., 6 0zs. Proud grandparents
are Helen and Ronald Shore of
Oakville and David Baker and the
late Joan Baker of Georgetown.
Special thanks to Dr.'s Debbie
and Paul Zeni and the O.B. staff
at Georgetown and District
Memorial Hospital.

MATLASHEWSKI - Rick and
Heather are thrilled to announce
the safe arrival of their second
child ,a beautiful baby girl,
Racheal Ann, weighing 8 Ibs., 11
0zs. on April 17,1993 at Peel
Memorial Hospital. A sister for
Melissa. Proud grandparents are
Mr.and Mrs. Frank Matlashewski
and Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Arm-
strong of Brampton. A special
thanks to Dr. Rosemary Petrie.
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